
 

 
 

To,            Date: 13/07/2024 

The Secretary/Compliance Officer, 

BSE Limited, 

P. J. Tower, Dalal Street Fort, 

Mumbai- 400 001 

 

Security Code: 530169 

Security ID: MOHITPPR 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement of Mohit Paper Mills Limited: 

 

Pursuant to the reference to your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/CM/2024-2025/2475, received 

on email dated July 13, 2024, seeking clarification in respect to “clarification on significant 

movement in the price of Mohit Paper Mills Limited’s (“the Company”) security (Equity 

Share) at your BSE Exchange, in the recent past.  

We wish to inform you that, there is no additional information and/or announcement 

(including impending announcement), in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, which in our opinion may have a bearing 

on the Price/Volume behaviour of the Company's Security as traded on BSE exchanges. 

Further please note that the company’s board of directors is in no way connected with any 

increase in Price/Volume of the Company's Security.  

Therefore, whatever the increase in Price/Volume of the Company’s Security is purely due to 

market conditions and absolutely market driven. Further kindly note that, the Company has 

been regularly disseminating price sensitive information from time to time in terms of 

Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 

hope we have clarified your query.  

Please take the same on your record and knowledge the same. 

 

Thanking you, 

For Mohit Paper Mills Limited, 

                          
Sandeep Jain, 

Managing Director cum chairman 

DIN: 00458048 

Place: New Delhi 
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